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SMYTHESDALE
STRUCTURE PLAN

SMYTHESDALE STRUCTURE

PLAN COMMUNITY
WORKSHOP APPROACHING

Council invites the local community to
attend a community workshop about
the Smythesdale Structure Plan.

Council recently recommenced preparation of
the Smythesdale Structure Plan and released
an Opportunities Report for discussion. The
report considers land use planning options for
the town’s future.

The Smythesdale Structure Plan will guide
future development of the town and provide

direction on how to manage a variety of issues
such as housing, transport, retail, economic,
social and environmental issues, including
bushfire and flooding constraints.

Community Workshop

When: Tuesday 18 February 2025
Where: The Well, 19 Heales Street,
Smythesdale

Time: 6 - 7.30pm

More information, including the Opportunities
Report and a Fact Sheet is available in the
planning section at goldenplains.vic.gov.au.

For more information about the Smythesdale
Structure Plan or the community workshop,
contact the Strategic Planning Team by
emailing enquiries@gplains.vic.gov.au or call
5220 7111.

GOLDEN PLAINS SHIRE

SHARE YOUR VISION FOR
LETHBRIDGE SKATE PARK

Golden Plains Shire Council is excited
to announce plans to revitalise the
existing skate park located at the
Lethbridge Active Youth Space.

This project aims to ensure the skate

park continues to meet the needs of the
community for years to come, with Council
inviting community members to share their
priorities and aspirations for the skate park
upgrade.

The proposed upgrade to the Active Youth
Space will deliver a range of improvements,
including upgraded skate park facilities,
multi-use area, seating, shade/shelters,
drinking fountain, improved path networks
and landscaping. The skate park upgrade will
complement the brand-new play space which
is now open to the community.

Community members are invited to attend an
in-person workshop and complete an online
survey. Learn more at
goldenplains.vic.gov.au/consultations.




